
NA T I O NA L  R E I N I NG  H O R S E  Y O U T H  A S S O C I A T I O N

Congratulations!

“The officer team 

truly relies on you 

to spread the 

news for 

NRHyA.”

NRHy A  PRE S IDE NT E M M A  HO L BRO O K

NRHyA DELEGATES, CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OF YOU FOR BEING

elected to your positions. I hope that you will find your experi-
ence to be fun and rewarding. 

I wanted to use this letter to thank you for all that you have
helped the NRHyA officers accomplish. Without you, we would
not be able to pass so much information on to all the youth in our
organization. Our youth membership has grown remarkably and
it is good to know we have direct contact with youth from each
region. The officer team truly relies on you to spread the news for
NRHyA. It would be impossible to carry out all our youth activ-
ities without the delegates and our great youth members!

Also, don’t forget, serving as a delegate is a necessary stepping
stone to becoming an NRHyA officer! This service opens up
many more opportunities for the youth of our great organization.

It is important for the entire officer team to continue to stay
in contact with all of you and we want you to know that if you
ever have any questions please do not hesitate to give us a call
or send us an email. We encourage you to keep us up to date on
all youth activities that are transpiring in your regions. And
never forget we love to see pictures from your shows, who
knows … you might even see them in our year-end video! 

With all that said, I look forward to seeing and in some cases
meeting you all at the NRHA Derby and Futurity in the upcom-
ing months.

Emma Holbrook
Emma Holbrook


